Dyted Diners Newstetter for March 2025

DPhhone the PBooking Secrelary, o John Lowis-Tanster, on 07964 775006

Dear Diner,

This is a list of events to look forward to in March 2025:

Sunday 2nd March: The third of the early month Winter Sunday lunches will be held at The
Dial Inn, Lamphey. Full details are available in the 2025 Dates and Venues page on the
website, we have not been here for many years, but it was once a regular venue. It is now
under new management, and has a good reputation. Parking may be difficult. Please phone
John as soon as possible to let him know if you want to come.

Thursday 13th March: The midweek dinner will be held at The Begelly Arms, in Begelly,
near Kilgetty, Pembrokeshire. We have had good meals here. There is plenty of room to park
in its large carpark. Full details as usual on the 2025 Dates and Venues page. Phone John as
soon as possible if you want to come.

Event: RB: Romeo & Juliet (Prokofiev). This is the Kenneth MacMillan production with the fabulous sword fights. It
will be at Vue in Carmarthen, Thursday 20th March. It is magnificent. Phone John or Philip as soon as possible if
youwant to come.

Sunday 23rd March: The end of the month Sunday lunch is at The Stackpole Inn,
Stackpole, near Pembroke. Last year we clashed with Mother’s Day, but this year we will
be here one week earlier to avoid the extra demand for parking spaces. Full details are on the
Dates and Venues page. Phone John as soon as possible if you want to come.



